
From: Schubert Zhu   
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 11:10 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Against high raising buildings in Yonge & Bernard 

Hi,  

My name is Shao Zhu, I'm living near Yonge & Bernard area. I'm against to build high raising buildings in Yonge & 
Bernard. There are many residents living in this area already; high raising buildings means moving too many people 
in this area: traffics, schools will be overwhelmed. 

I'm strong against this proposal to construct high raising buildings in this area. 

Regards, 

Shao Zhu 
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